
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The State Water Resources Control Board  
has postponed the Public Hearing on the 

 
Proposed Revocation of Permit 11043 (Application 13225)  

of Monterey County Water Resources Agency 
Salinas River, Monterey County 

 
The Public Hearing listed above, 

was originally scheduled to commence on January 28, 2013, 
and continued, if necessary on  

Tuesday and Wednesday, January 29 and 30, 2013 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 
 

The hearing has been postponed.  A Notice of Rescheduling of Public Hearing will be issued 
in the near future and will include new hearing dates as well as a new deadline for submitting 
exhibits and testimony. 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 
 
During the pendency of this proceeding, there shall be no ex parte communications between 
State Water Board members or State Water Board hearing team staff and any of the other 
participants, including members of the prosecution team regarding substantive or controversial 
procedural matters within the scope of the proceeding.  (Gov. Code, §§ 11430.10-11430.80.)   
 
Questions regarding non-controversial procedural matters (Gov. Code, § 11430.20, subd. (b)) 
should be directed to Senior Staff Counsel Samantha Olson at (916) 327-8235, or by email to 
solson@waterboards.ca.gov, or Staff Engineer Jean McCue at (916) 341-5351, or by email to 
jmccue@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
For more information, please visit the following website: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/hearings/mcwra/index.shtml. 
 
 
 
 January 16, 2013           
Date Jeanine Townsend 

Clerk to the Board 
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